Liberal Studies Committee Meeting

January 27, 2005
1st Floor Lounge Gordon Hall

3:15 p.m.

Present:  M. Sadler, C. Young, J. Myers, F. Slack, C. Zoni, B.G. Wilson, 
P. Barnacle, S. Deutschlander, E. Mannikka
Excused: Y. Asamoah, M. Collins
Guest: Dr. Rena Fowler

On a Zoni/Wilson motion approved committee minutes from the 1/20 meeting. 
Discussed procedures and process necessary for when the LSC assumes responsibility for incorporating information literacy skills in LS courses. The Information Literacy Task Force officially concludes its work in May 2005. R. Fowler reported on the SAILS project and discussed issues related to turning the work of the task force over to the LSC. 
The concern about IL remaining visible on campus was discussed. 

The following decisions were made:

1) Recommend that LSC members attend the Carla List workshop on IL – April 27th  9-2:30

2) Consider the idea of a Center for IL that partners the Library, IDC and perhaps Writing Center. R. Fowler will address this issue with the ILTF and investigate the feasibility of such a center. 

3) Consider how the LSC could incorporate a IL requirement in LS course proposals

4) The opportunity to revise the LS program allows for more explicit identification of how IL skills will be developed

On a Wilson/Deutschlander motion provisionally approved LS portion of the BA Sociology/Sociology of Disability Services Track. 
Meeting adjourned at 4:30
